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Indian Ridge Ward
March 2022 – Gather Scattered Israel

In October of 1918, during a time
of significant geopolitical and social

upheaval, not unlike our time, President Joseph F. Smith
received the magnificent revelation from the Lord concerning

the Spirit World and the work of redemption for the dead.
Up until this time, the words of ancient and modern prophets

had focused primarily on the salvation of the living.
This amazing revelation began the process of coordinating

the work of the salvation of the living with their dead.
President Russell M. Nelson has said that the greatest work of this

dispensation is to gather scattered Israel.
He further declared, “Anytime you do anything that helps anyone - 

on either side of the veil - take a step toward making covenants
with God and receiving their essential baptismal and temple

ordinances, you are helping gather Israel. It is a simple as that”.
A crucial component of this gathering is the work we do in and for

our families. We fast, pray, study and serve together.
We search out our beloved ancestors - we learn about them,
and come to know and love them. Then, we go to our sacred

and holy temples to perform vicarious, saving ordinances for them.
In so doing, the families of God from Adam and Eve to the present 

become joined in an unbreakable, exalted chain.
The family of our Heavenly parents all brought together in one united 

group where we will experience a fullness of celestial joy.
This month as we focus on the work of temples and

family history, let us count ourselves blessed
to be associated with so great and important a work.

May the Lord, bless each of us as we assist Him.

Indian Ridge Bishopric
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Relief Society
This month we are focused on temples and family history!

I am so grateful for the opportunities I have
to grow closer to my family through an eternal perspective.

I feel blessed to have a lens through which I see my husband
and children that allows me to know that our relationships

will not end at death.
I know the temple is a beautiful way to continue to learn

and grow closer to our Savior, learn of his plan and
build relationships with loved ones both here and passed.

If you are having any trouble getting appointments
for the temple for initiatory or endowment work,

please contact Margie and she will help!!

Love, the Relief Society Presidency

Young Men
The Young Men had a fun time ice fishing

with Rex Cook last Saturday. 
The Young Men will have great activities every Tuesday night. 

Your boys are awesome!!
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Young Women
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Save the dates:
FSY at BYU - with our stake June 13-17. If you cannot attend that
 week you can pick a different week when signing up.
 
Girls’ Camp - June 28th - July 1st at Spruces Campground
 
Brighton Camp (for YW born in 2008 and 2009)
 Monday 6/27 - Friday 7/1/22. On May 1st we can request a
 separate week to go so that they don't miss our ward Girls Camp 

Tuesday, March 1 - Sr class and Priests - learn to cook basic college
 meals with Erika’s sister Tori. (Erika and Elana)
 Jr class: need to come up with a separate activity during class
 presidency meeting (need a youth in charge and Shauna)

Sunday, March 6 - Brighton Camp Meeting - 4 pm in Stake Primary
 Room (ALL CAMPERS, PARENTS, YW LEADERS) 

Tuesday, March 8 - no YW on Tuesday 

Wednesday, March 9 - 6 pm Face to Face - our ward is meeting at
 7 pm that night to watch it together and eat pizza

Sunday, March 13 - Shawna (Jr class) and Megan (Sr class) teach.
 Class presidents BYC at 11:15 am 
Tuesday, March 15 - Spiritual Dodgeball (YM in charge)

Tuesday, March 22 - Dutch oven cooking (Chloe and Shauna) 

Saturday, March 26 - Jordan Seminary Stomp - Church by Trax - 7 pm 
Sunday, March 27 - YW presidency (Nina - Jr class and
 Elana - Sr class)

Sunday, March 27 - Stake Youth Missionary Fireside - 
 Stake Center - 4 pm   
Tuesday, March 29 - Fix hymn books 
 (YW in charge of combined activity) 



 

March Mental Health Check-in

This March the YW want to challenge the parents of the 
youth in the ward to check-in with the mental health of 
your children.

Here are examples of questions to ask your children:

•  What’s been stressing you out lately?
•  What’s something exciting that you’re looking
    forward to?
•  Do you feel like you have too much to handle, or
    do you think you are managing your time well?
•  Do you ever feel like you need someone to talk to,
    but don’t know who to talk to?
•  What does your ideal day look like?
•  Are you eating, exercising, and sleeping well?
    How can I help you eat, exercise, or sleep better?
•  What’s your favorite way to relax or de-stress?
•  I love you and care about you. What’s the best
    way we can regularly connect about these things?
    Or how can I help/encourage you going forward?

At our last mental health night, we talked about therapy 
and how to find the right therapist. Please reach out to 
your children and let them know that they can ask for 
help and you can help them find a therapist that works 
best for them.

If you need recommendations for therapists,
please reach out to

Analisa Edmonds at (774) 218-9773. 
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Message from the Primary:
Teach the children about Family History at home. 
We have distributed Family History coloring and activity books to 
the parents of Primary children. The purpose is to help children 
learn about family history and temples in a fun way. We have 
enough books for each primary child so please talk to a member of 
the Primary Presidency to obtain a copy of the book for each child 
in your family, if you have not received one yet. 
Please use this book at home 
and other activities that will 
help children understand the 
Plan of Salvation and the 
purpose of the temples to 
accomplish sacred tasks. 
We love the children and are 
happy for the opportunity to 
work with them.

March Birthdays:
Emmett Fullmer March 6  Beckett Johnson March 7 
Lucia Kershaw March 8  Valarry Kershaw March 23

Primary
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Full-time Missionaries in our area

Their phone number is: 385-237-8928

Their email addresses are:

500352728@missionary.org
z.fisher@missionary.org
daniel.thompson@missionary.org

Elder Daniel Thompson

Elder Zachary Fisher

ELDER FISHER ELDER THOMPSON

In the April 1999 General Conference, President Gordon B. Hinckley said,
"So many of us look upon missionary work as simply tracting.

Everyone who is familiar with this work knows there is a better way.
That way is through the members of the Church.

Whenever there is a member who introduces an investigator,
there is an immediate support system.

The member bears testimony of the truth of the work.
[They are] anxious for the happiness of [their] investigator friend.

[They become] excited as that friend
makes progress in learning the gospel."

During our full time missionary experience, we have quickly seen the
importance of members as we bring others closer to Jesus Christ!

We love you all, and we continually pray for you!
We know that as you pray for missionary opportunities and

diligently seek for those who need the Gospel,
the Lord will bless you with the chance to bring others unto His fold!

With Love,
The Missionaries

A message from our Missionaries:



  1 Jim Hanson
     Isabelle Hauber
  3 Dresden Curtis
     Doug Jensen

April 2022

  2 Derek Brimley
  3 Peri Eby
     Erika Weight
  5 Charree Haislip
  6 Emmett Fullmer
  7 Shauna Francom
     Beckett Johnson
     Ginny Moon
  8 Lucia Kershaw
  9 Wade Mauer
13 Alison Brimley
     Eliza Rigby
14 Susan Johnson
16 Scarlett Austin
     Charlene Farr
18 Joseph Arlt
19 Taylor Eby
21 Mac Bludworth
22 Becky Beseeso
     Beka Coleman
     Rebecca McLain
     Kris Robbins
23 Kristy Jones
     Valarry Kershaw
     Julie Phommabout
24 Emma Hatton
28 Lon Cook
     Garry True
29 Susan Milne
30 Alan Taylor
31 Sarah Green
     Steven Rex
     Sylvia Smallwood

Happy Birthday!

   

   Elder Matthew Miles
   Washington DC South
        Mission
   5242 Lyngate Court
   Burke, VA  22015

matthew.miles@missionary.org

Missionaries 
March 2022
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   Sister Amber Weight
   6310 114th Street
   Lubbock TX  79424-6024

   Texas, Lubbock Mission
   (Spanish speaking)
amber.weight@missionary.org

Ward Mission Leader:
Dave Ellis
   dellis@gmail.com  702-332-4103

Ward Missionaries:
Alexia Anderson
   alexiaanderson1@icloud.com
   385-210-5434
Mike Christensen
   Mike53mnc@gmail.com  801-856-5007
Gary and Susan Johnson
   gary@stumpcreek.com  801-842-7428
   susan@stumpcreek.com  801-842-7427
Doug and Susan Milne
   doug@dastrupinsurance.com  
801-664-6713
   dosu7@hotmail.com  801-664-6714


